11/20/2013

Dear Mr. Carter,

I would like to thank you and the Rees Scholarship Foundation for choosing me
for the scholarship award. I will be finishing my final semester at Northwest Corhmunity
College in Senatobia, Ms. this spring. This scholarship will help me complete my final
semester and help me reach my career goal as a HVACR technician. Words cannot
express how much I appreciate it.

Sincerely, _ :
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Ashley Ray Melton




